
Speaking the Truth in Love 

Ephesians 4:15 

 

Union Chapel Missionary Baptist Church 

Announcements 

Sunday, January 22, 2017 
 

THEME FOR 2017:  Thus saith the Lord the King of Israel, and his redeemer the 

Lord of hosts; I am the first, and I am the last; and beside me there is no God.  Isaiah 44:6 (KJV) 
              

Church-Wide   
 

Tithes and Offering Envelopes:  Individual boxes of tithes and offering envelopes may be picked 

up at the Welcome Center today. 
 
Meetings/Workshops and Seminars 

 

Monthly Men’s Meeting—January 30, 2017:  The Monthly Men's Meeting will be held at 6:00 

p.m. on Monday, January 30, 2017.  We encourage all men of the Church to attend. 

 

Union Chapel M. B. Church Cancer Support Group—February 6, 2017:  The Union Chapel M. 

B. Church Cancer Support Group will meet at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, February 6, 2017, in the 

Church Fellowship Hall. The guest speaker will be Mrs. Dana Sims, a three time cancer survivor 

and a Nutritional Dietary Counselor.  All interested persons are invited to attend this meeting and 

fellowship.  Food will be provided.  If you plan to attend, please sign up on the sign-up sheet 

located at the Welcome Center.  This information is needed for a food count.   Deadline to sign up 

is Sunday, January 29, 2017.   For further information, please contact Sis. Joyce Hampton, Sis. 

Beverly Lee, Sis. Bernice Collins, Sis. Patricia Murdock or Deacon John Butler for further 

information. 

  

Union Chapel Church Men's Golfing and Deep Sea Fishing Fellowship—February 16, 2017: 

The Union Chapel men are planning a golfing and deep sea fishing trip.  This trip is tentatively 

scheduled to depart to Destin, Florida at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 6, 2017, and return to 

Huntsville, Alabama at 5:00 p.m. on Saturday, September 9, 2017.  ALL Dates are NOT 

final.  There will be a Thursday golfing/fishing outing (optional) and a Friday combined fishing 

outing.  The 1st informational meeting will be held on Thursday, February 16, 2017, in Classroom 

7.  For more information, please contact Bro. Jeffery Bolden or Deacon Jerry Alexander. 
 

Academy/Youth Department 

 

Super Bowl Fellowship: The Youth Ministry will host its annual Super Bowl Fellowship on 

Sunday, February 5, 2017, at 5:00 p.m. for all youth ages 12 to 18.  The Fellowship will be located 

at the Family Life Center.  There will be food, games, prizes, and a special half-time 

presentation.  If you would like to volunteer for this event, please sign up at the Welcome Center.  If 

you have any questions, please contact Min. Marquis Thompson or Sis. Doris Ford. 

 

Attention Youth Musicians:  The Music Ministry is interested in YOU!  If you play the piano, 

drums, guitar, and/or a brass/woodwind instrument and you would like to be a part of a new and 

exciting Music Ministry opportunity, please complete an interest form located at the Welcome 

Center.  An informational meeting will be scheduled at a later date to discuss details.  For more 

information, please contact Brother Jerome Hardin or Sister Jenise Bradshaw. 
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Union Chapel Cub Scouts:  The world of Cub Scouting encourages family closeness and provides 

a positive way for parent and child to spend quality time together.  In this way, Cub Scouting is a 

program for the entire family!  Scouting encourages physical fitness, personal achievement, 

leadership skill, and teamwork—all of which contributes to your son's ability to gain life skills, 

confidence and independence. 

The Union Chapel M.B. Church Cub Scout Pack #156 is seeking families who enjoy the outdoors 

fun-like camping, fishing and hiking and those families seeking the thrills brought on by the 

challenges of the outdoors for the first time.  If you are interested in the Science Technology 

Engineering & Math (S.T.E.M) program, then scouting is for you.  Scouting can be a great part of 

your son's life cornerstone. 

Again, Cub scouting encourages family bonding. Parent and child interaction; working together to 

achieve goals. Scouting will enrich both you and your son’s lives!  

If this seems as exciting to you as it is has been for us…Then scouting is for you.  Join the Cub 

Scouts today and join in the fun!  

Please contact Bro. David Stewart (Scout Master) and Bro. Carl Johnson (Cub Scout Master) or any 

other Cub or Boy Scout leader for more information.  

 

Job Announcement 
 

Union Chapel Part-time Custodial Position:  The Union Chapel M. B. Church is now accepting 

applications for a part-time custodial position.   If you are interested in this position, you may 

submit an application to the Church Office during regular business hours (Monday - Friday, 10:00 

a.m. to 6:00 p.m.).  

How to Contact Us 
 

Morning Prayer/Meditation: “Word for Today Prayer/Meditation,” each day, Monday through Friday at 6:30 a.m. and on Saturdays at 8:00 a.m.  

Please use Conference Access Number 1.218.486.1346 to call.  Then dial Conference Pass Code:  997246#.      Note: After dialing in to the 

conference call, to reduce background noise, please: 

 Press the mute button on your phone  or 

 Press *6 to mute your phone 

 

“Union Chapel Prayer Line” Monday thru Friday from 7:00 p.m. until.  Please use Conference Access Number 1.218.486.1346 to call. Then dial 

Conference Pass Code:  997246#, if you would like someone to pray with you. 

 

 Private 24-Hour Prayer line (256.224.2391) is available for the congregation to call or text prayer requests. 

 

To Access Union Chapel Live Stream--  Go to Google and type:     Ustream Union Chapel   or 

                                                                                                 Copy the link below and paste it into your browser: 

                                                                                          http://www.ustream.tv/channel/union-chapel-mb-church  
 

Word Talk –Fridays 8:00 a.m. – 8:30 a. m.  on WDJL (Love 1000 AM); Hosted by Pastor O. W. Davis 

 

 Church Email: unionchapel@unionchapel-hsv.org    

 Website:  www.unionchapel-hsv.org 

 Email announcements to: rparksrice@unionchapel-hsv.org    
 Telephone: 256.852.1150 

 Church Calendar available online @ http://www.unionchapel-hsv.org 
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Sick & Shut-ins 

January 22, 2017 

 
Bro. Melvin White 

Sis. Isa Alexander 

Little Miss Chyna Washington c/o Bro. Tim and Sis. Janice Dozier 

Sis. Mary Cowser 

Sis. Phyllis Chatman (Retirement Center) 

Sis. Georgia Hewlett 

Bro. George Broadnax 

Bro. Robert Haygood 

Lula Mae Turner 

Mother Sarah Horton 

Sis. Sherri Cohen 

Sis. Deborah Miller 

Min. Horace Allen, Jr. 

Sis. Heidi Yarbrough 

Sis. Evonne Burns 

Mother Patsy Pope 

Bro. Talmadge Crawford 

Sis. Maggie Reed 

Deacon Eddie Thomas 

Sis. Lois Thompson 

Bro. Earl Gamble 

Sis. Catherine Turner (Health and Rehab Ctr.) 

Sis. Jazmin Neal Edwards & Baby Jasiyah Edwards 

Sis. Lorene Cook 

Sis. Brindlon Turner 

Deacon Roy Brown 

Sis. Pamela Billings 

Bro. Willard Scissum 

Sis. Gloria Benson (Health & Rehab)  

Miss Halia Morris c/o Bro. Nate & Sis. Aretha Morris (St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital) 

Mother Vera Brown (Hospitalized) 

Bro. Donald Eatman (Hospitalized) 

Sis. Elizabeth Thomas (Hospitalized) 
 

 

                                                                     

                                                                                                       Condolences 
January 22, 2017 

 

Please remember the bereaved families in prayer: 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Ms. Carolyn Crawl, the mother of Minister David J. Carlisle, passed on Wednesday, January 18, 

2017, in Virginia.   Funeral Services will be held at 11:00 a.m. on Saturday, February 4, 2017,  at 

Union Chapel M. B. Church located at 315 Winchester Road, NE in Huntsville, Alabama 35811. 

Family Visitation will be held on Friday, February 3, 2017, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the 

Berryhill Funeral Home (256.536.9197 located at 2305 Memorial Pkwy NW in  Huntsville, 

Alabama 35810.  

 

Condolences may be sent to: 

Minister David J. Carlisle (Justine) and Family 

 


